
For more information, please visit: http://www.iata.org/customer-portal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

 Reminder: BSPlink 

Credentials  

 

 

Future Developments 

 

 BSPlink - PXNM removal from 

ADM/ACM 

 

 BSPlink - Update of agent 

remittance: New frequencies to be 

added. 

Reminder: BSPlink Credentials 
 
BSPlink users are reminded not to share their passwords. Sharing 
account credentials can put organizational security at risk by exposing 
customer information and financial data to unauthorized users.  
 
Also, use strong passwords, and remember they need to be unique in 
every system and changed on a regular basis.  
 
Lastly, please remember that you can use the "Forgotten Password?" 
Link in the BSPlink home page to reset and reinforce your credentials. 
 

 
 

 
Future Developments 
 

PXNM removal from ADM/ACM 
 
The passenger name will be removed in all the documents where this 
information is not mandatory. 
 

BSPlink - Update of agent remittance: New frequencies 
to be added 
 
The following new frequencies and its descriptions will be added in BSPlink: 
 
V-Weekly 
B-Eight times per month  
L-Long daily 
 
All frequency letters will be accepted when reported inside the agent master 
data input file (XXeuEARS_yyyymmdd_agent) and will propagate inside the 
corresponding master file download. 

BSPlink Webpage:  https://www.bsplink.iata.org 

 

Welcome to the April 2020 Newsletter! 
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